
 

                

                
 
 

ANOUNCEMENT 
Waive of Tourist and Business Visa to Indian and 

Chinese Citizens 
 
The Consulate General of Peru in Paterson informs that Indian and 
Chinese citizens, do not need to request a tourism or business visa 
to enter to Peru, if prove to meet at least one of the following 
requirements: 
 
1. To hold a permanent residence in the United States. 
2. To hold a United States visa, valid for at least six months. 
 
The maximum period of stay in Peru will be 180 calendar days, 
either for single or multiple enter visits in a period of a year. 
 
If you do not qualify with any of these requirements, you should 
apply for a visa at this Consulate General from Monday to Friday, 
between 8:30am and 1:30 pm.  
 

Paterson, September 27th, 2017 

 
 

 
 

 


